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January 2025

Enroliment Request for
“Engineering School Student Reunion”

Dear all incoming students,

First of all, congratulations on entering the Bachelor’s, Master’s, or Doctoral course at Mie University’s School of Engi-
neering. We hope you are excited about this new journey and looking forward to your future. Please cherish this feeling and
enthusiasm as you move forward.

The Student Reunion of the School of Engineering was established in 1969, and since then, we have proudly seen over
24,000 students graduate. Our primary goal is to foster connections among alumni. Every year, we publish an annual book-
let titled “ANOTSU-KARA”, which provides updates on alumni, students, research labs, and faculty members. Addition-
ally, we offer employment information to assist students in their career planning.

Since 2016, we have been sponsoring special lectures for graduate students, featuring alumni as guest speakers. Further-
more, the Engineering School Student Union financially supports students by encouraging research projects and promoting
international opportunities, particularly short-term study abroad programs. Our student union is open not only to alumni but
also to current undergraduate and graduate students.

We firmly believe that building strong human networks among alumni and students is essential. However, to continue
providing these valuable initiatives, we rely on financial support. The enrollment fee for the Student Union is 20,000 JPY.
While this may seem like a significant amount, we kindly ask you to consider joining and contributing to the community. If

you share our vision and goals, please complete your enrollment by making the payment using the following method.

Payment Method: Bank Transfer

Bank Name (Code #): SAN-JU-SAN Bank (0154)

Branch Name (Code #): HONIJIN Branch (425)

Account Information: Savings Account 6025685

Account Name: Mie Daigaku Kougakubu Dousoukai(I =& 427 av 27 RIVIHA1)

PLEASE write your name based on the following format When making a bank transfer,

[Your Name] / [Entrance Year] / [Course (M/E/C/A/1)] / [Birthday(yyyymmdd)]
®)M: Mechanical, E: Electrical, C: Chemical, A: Architecture, J: Information
(Example: John-Smith/2024/M/20060801)

We would be happy if you send the fee as soon as possible. After the bank transfer, please keep the transfer receipt at hand.

Please contact the secretariat without hesitation if you have any questions/problems.

Sincerely yours,

Fe W B — Xrtrs,,

Ken-ichi KAKIZAKI Hiroharu KAWANAKA, Dr.Eng., D.M.Sc.,
Chair of Student Reunion of Engineering School, Professor, Graduate School of Engineering, Mie University
President, Kernel Concept Inc. Tel: +81-59-231-9737, Email: kawanaka@elec.mie-u.ac.jp

(Class of 1976) (Class of 1999)



